
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
  
 

On July 20, 2021, Alarado Media, LLC, the Licensee of 

WARB (AM), 700 KHz, Dothan, Alabama and W290DG (FX), 

105.9 MHz, Dothan Alabama, filed an application with the 

Federal Communications Commission for Assignment of 

License. Members of the public wishing to view this application 

or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions 

on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in 

WARB (AM) public file at https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/am-

profile/WARB 

 

https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/am-profile/WARB
https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/am-profile/WARB


CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE 
 

 This is to certify that in compliance with Section 73.3580, 

FCC Rules and Regulations, a series of post-filing announcements 

were broadcast over the Station according to the following 

schedule: 

 

Date of Broadcast        Time of Broadcast 
 
July 23, 2021  2:30 PM 
   
July 28, 2021  9:48 AM 
 
August 4, 2021  3:44 PM 
 
August 5, 2021  6:01 PM 
 
August 6, 2021  9:24 AM 
 
August 9, 2021  10:45 AM 
 
August 11, 2021  3:10 PM 
 
August 13, 2021  1:47 PM 
 
August 17, 2021  6:23 PM 
 
August 19, 2021  7:31 AM 
 
August 23, 2021  1:12 PM 
 
August 27. 2021  7:12 AM 
 
 

A copy of the text of the announcement is attached hereto. 
 
 
 DATED: August 27, 2021            James R. Carter 

Name 
         

              Owner 
Title 


